

THANK YOU for your recent gift to Making Strides Against Breast Cancer to help fight cancer. Your lifesaving gift provides hope for the future.

Stonebridge Men S Club 1 Cobblestone Blvd Monroe Township, NJ 08831-7944

October 23, 2020



Dear Stonebridge Men S Club,

Thank you for your support. Because of you, we are raising awareness about breast cancer and taking action to fight back against this disease. You are helping save lives.

## We are so grateful for your support.

Your contributions help by:

- Funding critical research into new treatments and cures
- Providing vital information and support for those diagnosed and their families
- Giving people information about ways to reduce their breast cancer risk, or find it early when it's most treatable

## Together, we have come so far. Your gift makes all the difference.

With your help, we are making breakthroughs against breast cancer. Your support helps us fund vital research, which is our best shot at ending this terrible disease. Your part in Making Strides Against Breast Cancer is so important and appreciated!

Thank you again for helping save lives and lead the fight to end cancer.

We sincerely appreciate your generosity. Thank you for helping the American Cancer Society attack cancer on all fronts.

Warm regards,

Gary M. Reedy, Chief Executive Officer American Cancer Society P.S. Your gift is tax deductible – even if you don't itemize, the Congressional stimulus bill allows you to deduct up to \$300. Giving again means we can keep providing critical help to cancer patients and their caregivers when they need it most.

MAKING STRIPS

YOUR RECENT
CONTRIBUTION

10/14/20

GIFT AMOUNT

\$200.00

No goods or services were provided for this gift. Your gift is tax-deductible to the fullest extent of the law. Please consult your tax advisor regarding specific questions about your tax deductions.

cancer.org | 1.800.227.2345

PLEASE KEEP THIS LETTER AS A RECEIPT FOR YOUR TAX RECORDS.



March 5, 2020

Mr. Marcial E. Alzugaray Stonebridge Men's Club 1 Cobblestone Boulevard Monroe Township, NJ 08831

Dear Marcial,

Thank you for your kindness and for caring enough to help children like Lizzie.

Lizzie, a triplet, was consistently behind her two brothers developmentally. Her concerned parents sought early intervention for her at Children's Specialized Hospital (CSH). Diagnosed with Autism Spectrum Disorder at age 2, she began extensive occupational and speech therapy at CSH. While therapy could be grueling at times, the positive results were encouraging and motivating.

Today, at seven years old, Lizzie likes to jump on her pogo stick with her brothers, swim, bake and ice skate. She attends public school, participates in the Special Olympics and partakes in all the family activities. Her family is grateful to Children's Specialized Hospital for helping Lizzie to develop the life-skills she needs to succeed and thrive.

So thank you for your donation of \$2,500 received on 3/4/2020 — the generosity of donors like you make it possible for Children's Specialized Hospital to help kids like Lizzie reach their full potential.

I encourage you to contact me by phone 732-259-5394 or via email adanton@childrensspecialized.org to chat about further collaboration. Together, we can continue to make an impact on the lives of Children's Specialized Hospital patients and their families.

Again, we greatly appreciate your investment in Children's Specialized Hospital Foundation. You have made a real difference in the lives of the children we serve.

With appreciation and gratitude,

Alexis A. D'Anton

Community Engagement Manager

Children's Specialized Hospital Foundation

It was wonderful Meeting you and the club! Thank You

NO GOODS OR SERVICES WERE PROVIDED IN EXCHANGE OF THIS GIFT.

For your records, Children's Specialized Hospital Foundation's Tax ID number is 13-6844298.

1-888-CHILDREN (244-5373) www.childrens-specialized.org



Director

# Township of Monroe County of Middlesex

#### OFFICE OF SENIOR SERVICES

12 Halsey Reed Road Monroe Township, NJ 08831 Phone: (609) 448-7140 Fax: (609) 448-7254

May 21, 2020

Mr. Don Marino, President Stonebridge Men's Club 220 Diamond Spring Drive Monroe Township, NJ 08831

Dear Mr. Marino & Club Members.

Thank you so very much for the your extremely generous donation of \$750.00 and your unwavering support of our food pantry. During this financially crushing pandemic, more and more needy families in our community are experiencing real hardships. Your kindness and sympathetic response to their essential needs is exceptionally valued and priceless.

We, and all the people you and the Stonebridge Men's Club touch by your thoughtfulness, are very appreciative of your dedication and we are humbled by your charitable actions of support. Saying thank you to such selfless individuals is simply not enough; you are our Heroes.

Your compassion and kindness are appreciated more than you can imagine at a time when caring for your neighbor is most crucial. Again, we thank you all so much for your benevolence, and stay as kindhearted as you are; you are exceptional individuals!

Be safe and stay healthy, and we look forward to seeing you soon.

Fondly,

Karen L. Theer

Kn & Shen

P.S. For tax purposes, our federal ID number is 22-3591346.



# State of New Jersey

DEPARTMENT OF MILITARY AND VETERANS AFFAIRS NEW JERSEY VETERANS MEMORIAL HOME AT MENLO PARK POST OFFICE BOX 3013, 132 EVERGREEN ROAD EDISON, NEW JERSEY 08818-3013

PHILIP D. MURPHY Governor Commander-in-Chief

SHEILA OLIVER Lieutenant Governor JEMAL J. BEALE
Brigadier General
The Adjutant General

July 29, 2020

Mr. Don Marino Stonebridge Men's Club 1 Cobblestone Boulevard Monroe Township, NJ 08831

Dear Mr. Marino:

On behalf of the residents and staff at the New Jersey Veterans Memorial Home at Menlo Park, we would like to take this opportunity to thank you and your organization for your most generous donation of \$250.00 for our residents.

Your check has been deposited into our general welfare fund and will be used in the Recreation Department for the needs of our residents.

Our residents appreciate your kind and thoughtful donation. Donations like yours help to provide a better quality of life for our residents.

Again, thank you for your donation and thinking of our residents.

Elizabeth Schiff-Heedles, L.S.W., L.N.H.A.

Chief Executive Officer

Sincerely,

Christine Caratozzolo, CTRS Supervisor of Recreation

instine a Caratogologox